
 

 

Taylor Park Student Planners 
 

 

Grade 1 – 7 students will have the opportunity to purchase a school planner for the cost of 
$8.00 

To purchase a planner, School Cash Online link will be available in September 2024 

Please speak to your classroom teacher for more information 

As a friendly reminder, Burnaby School District would like to reduce the amount of cash & 
cheques coming into our schools. Please join the thousands of parents who have already 
registered for Cash Online and are enjoying the convenience of paying online.  

 

 

 


